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NOTICE for Cancellation of WALK IN INTERVIEW 

 

The Walk-in-Interview was scheduled to be held on 30.03.2020 at 11.00 AM at ICAR-Central 

Institute of Post-Harvest Engineering and Technology, Ludhiana (ICAR-CIPHET) for the post of 

Senior Research Fellow (SRF) under the project “Study on Determining Storage Losses of 

Wheat and Paddy Stored in CAP System and to Recommend Norms for Storage Losses” 

vide Advertisement No. F. No. 1(1)/CIPHET/FCI/2020/SRF: Recrtt., dated 13.03.2020. In view 

of the Lockdown of Punjab and seriousness of COVID-19, the Walk-in-Interview is cancelled.  

The date and time of Walk-in-Interview will be communicated later.  
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